
 

City of White Bear Lake 
 

4701 Highway 61 N. 

White Bear Lake, Minnesota 55110 

651-429-8531  |  www.whitebearlake.org 

 

TO: 4711 Campbell Avenue, 4721 Campbell Avenue and 4731 Campbell Avenue 

FROM: Dan Holzemer, Senior Engineering Technician 

DATE:  May 29, 2024 

SUBJECT: Road Closed – No Driveway Access 

City Project No. 24-01 

 

Weather permitting, on Thursday, May 30th, the contractor will be replacing a sanitary sewer 
manhole.  Select driveways on Campbell Avenue will be inaccessible for the day on Thursday.  
Campbell Avenue will remain closed to through traffic for dewatering.  Affected residents should 
have any cars, trucks, boats, etc. that will be needed during the day on Thursday out of your 
driveway and garage by 7:00 am.  Please park these vehicles on Birch Lake Avenue or Fourth 
Street during that time frame.  We anticipate that you will have access to your driveway at the 
end of the work day. 
 
If you have any questions or special requests, please contact our office at (651) 429-8531 or don’t 
hesitate to talk to a City Employee or contractor on site. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding. 
 
 


